
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday 22nd October 2018 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Visit to Bristol Harbourside 

 

As part of next term’s topic on slavery I have arranged for the children of Oak class to visit the 

Harbourside in Bristol on Tuesday 6th November 2018.  

 

The children will be visiting the Georgian House Museum and the M Shed as well as going on a short walk 

around the area.  They will learn about what the house of a plantation owner might have looked like around 

1790 and the part Bristol played in the Transatlantic slave trade. 

 

On that day your child will need: 

A packed lunch – no glass bottles or fizzy drinks. 

            School uniform and a waterproof coat. 

 

 

The children will travel to Bristol by coach, leaving school at 9.00am and returning by 3.15pm.  A 

voluntary contribution of £5.70 is requested to cover the cost of the trip; payment of which can be made via 

Parent Pay. (For pupils eligible for Pupil Premium or Free School Meals this is reduced to £2.85)  Please 

be aware that if we do not receive enough contributions, we may need to cancel the trip.  

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return to school by Friday 26th October. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms Orange 
 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Y6 visit to Bristol Harbourside on Tuesday 6th November. 

I will be/will not be making a contribution of £5.70 to cover the cost of the trip. 

 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals or Pupil Premium please tick here. 

 

Should the necessity arise, I give permission for the member of staff in charge to authorise the use of 

anaesthetics or any other necessary medical treatment. 

 

Signed---------------------------------------------- Name of Child-------------------------------------- 
 

Contact phone number------------------------------------------------------------- 
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